
Dear Legislators,  
 
I am writing in support of HB2849 which I believe will bring greater accountability to DHS. I am a foster 
parent in Clackamas County and there have been many cases where I wish a law like this would have 
been in place to prevent the traumatization of children by their removal from their parents.  
 
Please support this bill and contribute to making this state a better place for families.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Veronica Darling  
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
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